
 
 

TOWN OF NORTH HAMPTON, NEW HAMPSHIRE 
THE SELECT BOARD 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

 It is possible that a quorum of the Select Board will be present at a workshop to 
be conducted by the North Hampton Facilities Committee regarding the development of 
a floor plan for possible new municipal facilities. The workshop will take place at the 
Town Hall, located at 231 Atlantic Avenue, at 7:00 p.m. on Wednesday, August 14, 2013.  
 

A quorum may be present during all or part of the workshop. 
 
 There is no specific Select Board agenda; however, the Board will be called upon 
to participate in the workshop discussions and may be called upon to make decisions as 
part of the workshop.  
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